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To all clients of the Law Offices of Michael B. Brehne, P.A.,

As you know a state of emergency has been declared as a result of the novel Coronavirus
pandemic which is presently spreading around the world. Our law firm is dedicated to
obtaining justice for our clients and we will do everything we can to protect your interests
during this time. With a state-of-the-art computerized management system, we are able to
interact with our clients telephonically, through email, or with secure messages via our
online portal. We will continue to communicate with clients as we have always done, and
our firm will remain open and working during this time. We will continue to post updates as
the situation develops.

As of now, medical professionals recommend that everyone practices social isolation,
washes their hands frequently, and avoids touching their face, mouth, nose, eyes, and ears
if their hands have not been recently washed. Using a hand sanitizer that has at least 60%
alcohol, wiping off frequently used items such as doorknobs, toilets, etc. with a disinfecting
alcohol wipe, and avoiding gatherings larger than 25 people are also recommended.
Further, stay away from people who are sniffling or coughing, and try to keep a distance of
6-9 feet from other people if possible. We also recommend everyone to begin taking their
temperature at least twice a day in precaution. If you have a high temperature, or if you're
sick, you should contact your primary doctor for advice before you present to your doctor’'s
office.

If you have a life-threatening emergency, you should call 911. If you do not have medical
insurance, you should contact a local emergency room by telephone and ask them what
you should do. It is also possible to pay for doctors’ consultations online if you do not have a
primary physician or medical insurance by searching for ‘online medical consultations’. If
you, someone you live with, or a coworker has a high temperature, contact a doctor for
advice. Anyone experiencing symptoms should also stop going into work/public places until
cleared by a medical professional.

Above all, avoid going into public unless necessary and avoid contact with anyone
displaying symptoms, as you risk infecting yourself as well as others.

Although we are not a medical office, you may call us at 407-645-2195 for a free
consultation if you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement.

We pray that you and your family and your loved ones make it through this crisis, and we
will see you on the other end.
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